
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:27 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00366-2022 

Subject: FW: Central Sewer System - Bayshore Circle 53/ 55 -Palm Island 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Gary Buhler <gsbuhler@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us> 
Subject: Central Sewer System - Bayshore Circle 53/55 -Palm Island 

I am writing in full support of the addition of a central sewer system and the elimination of septic tanks. As I am sure you 
are aware, septic tanks are very bad for the environment. These tanks allow nitrogen and other pollution to flow directly 
into our waterways. This pollution feeds algae blooms, kills fish, and kills sea grasses and is likely a contributing factor to 
red tide. Also , many of the old tanks are cracked or rusted and are leaking into our water supply and waterways. We can 
not afford not to install a cental sewer system and eliminate the septic tanks. I am a property owner on Palm Island and 
DO NOT SUPPORT the local organization(PIE) that is against this proposal. Ignorance to real issues is not an excuse 
not to keep our waterways and water supply pristine. Please support this program and proceed with the system. 

Thank You, 
Gary Buhler 
813-624-4337 
gsbuhler@aol.com 
53 Bayshore Circle 
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